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Significant step in Gallery redevelopment: Construction 
Tender released 
This week marks a pivotal moment in the Swan Hill Art Gallery redevelopment as Council announces the 
release of the construction tender. 

Council’s Mayor, Cr Stuart King said after months of meticulous planning and preparation, Council was 
thrilled to announce that the construction tender for the redevelopment project was now available for 
interested parties.  

"We are delighted to announce the release of the construction tender for the Swan Hill Art Gallery 
redevelopment. 

"This project presents an opportunity for local contractors to participate in the transformation of a valued 
community resource and popular tourism offering. 

“We invite all interested parties to explore the project details on our website and join us in bringing this 
vision to life,” Cr King said. 

Cr King said the monumental step forward signifies our commitment to enhancing cultural spaces within our 
community and underscores our dedication to supporting the arts. 

Council will also be releasing the construction tender for the Swan Hill Tourism and Cultural hub in the 
coming months, providing an additional opportunity within the municipality for contractors. 

For further information and to access the construction tender documents, please visit: 
https://www.swanhill.vic.gov.au/business/with-council/tenders/ 
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